
 

 

 

 

 

R E S O L U T I O N   N o .   

OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF NEVADA 
 

RESOLUTION APPROVING A LEASE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE  

COUNTY OF NEVADA AND WELCOME HOME VETS FOR OFFICE 

SPACE AT THE GRASS VALLEY VETERANS MEMORIAL 

BUILDING LOCATED AT 255 SOUTH AUBURN STREET, GRASS 

VALLEY, CALIFORNIA, AND AUTHORIZING THE DIRECTOR OF 

FACILITIES TO EXECUTE THE LEASE AGREEMENT 

 

WHEREAS, Nevada County has office space available at the Grass Valley Veterans 

Memorial Building for a portion of which Welcome Home Vets, a non-profit organization,  

desires to lease; and  

WHEREAS, the County of Nevada recognizes that renting space in the Grass Valley 

Veterans Memorial Building to Welcome Home Vets will enable that organization to better 

serve Nevada County’s veterans through collaboration with other veteran service 

organizations that currently have office space in the building. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Supervisors of the County 

of Nevada, State of California, that the Board of Supervisors hereby approves in the form 

attached hereto, a Lease Agreement with Welcome Home Vets pertaining to approximately 

300 square feet of office space located at 255 South Auburn Street, Grass Valley, CA 95945, 

for a term commencing October 1, 2023  on a month to month basis, through October 31, 

2024; that rent shall be $250 per month; and that the Director of Facilities is hereby authorized 

to execute the Lease Agreement on behalf of the County of Nevada. 

Funding: 0101-10702-415-1000 - 430200 


